
 
 

 
FNo.82/ PM SHRI SAP/2024-25                                             23.10.24 
 

          Subject: Open House and Progress Report Distribution 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Warm greetings from PM Shri Kendriya Vidyalaya SAP 

I am writing to invite you to our upcoming Open House on 26.10.24 at 1.30 pm at our Vidyalaya 

This event is a wonderful opportunity for us to share your child's progress with you and discuss 

their growth and development. 

 

During the Open House, we will be distributing the half-yearly progress reports for all students. 

This report card will provide you with an overview of your child's academic performance, strengths, 

and areas for improvement. Our teachers and staff are eager to meet with you and discuss your 

child's progress in person. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation for your cooperation and 

support throughout the year.  

Your involvement in your child's education is crucial, and we are grateful for your partnership. 

 

As we move forward, we expect even more parental support and engagement. 

 

Your participation in school events, attendance at open house, and encouragement of your child's 

academic and extracurricular pursuits make a significant difference in their success. 

 

Some key highlights of the Open House include: 

 

 Progress report distribution 

 One-on-one meetings with teachers 

 Insights into your child's academic and personal growth 

 Opportunities to ask questions and discuss concerns 

 A chance to meet with our dedicated staff and faculty 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 26.10.24 (Saturday).   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

    

    Jose Mathew  

     Principal 

 

Note : Parents of Classes Balvatika to XI are requested to attend open house on 26.10.24. Class XII 

parents are not expected as the Parents attended meeting on 23.10.24. Children are allowed to go 

with parents after the open house on 26.10.24.  

  

 


